
-----Original Message----- 

From: Charlene Borg  

Sent: 2024/10/10 11:56 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0352 & B2024-0015 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

My name is Charlene Borg 

From Municipal Address : 

15 Church Street East Brampton 

Ontario , L6V 1E8 

RE: Application A-2024-0352 & B2024-0015 

I am the abutting property to this proposed large project at Main Street , Nelson Street and Church 

Street,  which shows me as Lot 86 in the drawings. 

To clarify,  I am shown as a commercial property however I am zoned a commercial/residential 

property, not just commercial. 

Due to receiving both letters of application with such little time to review them,  I am requesting 

more time from the Commitee to be able to meet with City Staff. These Variances requested do not 

seem minor in nature considering the proximity of my property. 

I would like to get some clarity on what exactly is being proposed in these applications and how any 

proposed metre variances would affect my dwelling and property respectively. 

I am also concerned about how intense vibrations and shoring will affect my foundation or any 

shifting or damage to my property. 

Furthermore, In trying to discuss this application with my neighbour, which is also an abutting 

property, he has informed me that he hasn’t received any such Applications for Minor Variance in 

the mail to date. 

 

Thank you, 

Charlene Borg 



-----Original Message----- 

From: Charlene Borg   

Sent: 2024/10/10 12:09 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0352 & B2024-0015 

 

Yes, you have my authorization to post my correspondence to the revised agenda .  

 

Please direct me to the appropriate City Staff member so I can set up a meeting with them.  The 

Commitee of Adjustment meets on October 15th in Council Chambers regarding this matter and I 

would like to meet with Staff before this date so I can gain clarity on the aforementioned 

correspondence.  

 

Thank you kindly,  

 

Charlene 

 


